
UAA Anchorage Campus Posting Rules and Procedures 
-Appropriate Use of Space-

This policy provides members of the University of Alaska Anchorage (UAA) community with 
guidelines for posting on university property. UAA reserves the right to remove any posting deemed 
inappropriate or incongruent with the mission and values of the institution. The content of postings 
will not generally be restricted unless it violates the law, 



hours of the event taking place. The sponsoring group is responsible for the removal of all 
postings in a timely manner. 

• Unauthorized. removal, defacement or destruction of postings is prohibited. 
• A Building Manager may deny or restrict use of specified areas based on unique 

circumstances or needs that may exist in certain buildings on campus. 

Posted materials on UAA property that do not meet these requirements will be removed. 
Where can I post? 
Approved posting areas such as bulletin boards, electronic posting boards or other designated areas 
are the only areas where it is appropriate to post materials. 

What can I post with? 
Painters tapes is the only type of tape and/or adhesive that may be used. Duct tape, packing tape, 
or 'sticky tack' type materials are prohibited. If the approved posting area is a surface where tacks, 
staples, etc. may be used (such as a bulletin board), those are appropriate ways to post flyers. 

How will violations of this policy be handled? 
Violation(s) of this policy could result in limitations of a group's ability to post on UAA property and 
could lead to referral to the Office of Student Conduct and Ethical Development for31.18 450 Tm
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